
Pray for us, that the Word of the Lord 
may have free course in Mexico. 
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.Dear Friends, . 
- 

What's black and white and stinks all over? 
The evening before the dedication of our 
facilities we had a small intruder that 
managed to raise quite a stink around here. 
In anticipation of our special day, we had 
prepared the grounds all week long. We were 
looking forward to this important event. 
Our uninvited quest, Mr. Skunk, sprayed the 
steps, the patio, the garden, our dogs, and 
me (I was trying to pull my dogs away from 
~. 
him. ) sruNrEo ? No WAY ! 

I did not know what we were going to do. 
The odor hung on t'he air everywhere. That 
night, we had a powerful thunderstorm that 
freshened up everything except the dogs who 
were a roving reminder of what's black and 
white and stinks all over. 

WHAT A DAY I 

We were honored to have three very 
distinguished couples from the United States 
to attend the dedication service on October 
6th. Bob and Beth Bishop, the General 
Director of GME (my boss), Jack and Mary 
Cox, my pastor from my home church, and last 
but not least, Marvin and Claire Short, my 
mom and dad, were here. 

The service was held on our terrace patio 
that overlooks lush subtropical terrain, the 
sparkling lake Chapala, and the surrounding 
tall green, blue, and grey mountains which 
fade into the horizon. The sky was a vivid 
blue. 

Bob Bishop praying a prayer 
of dedication, translated 
into Spanish by Missionary 
Ernie Sauve. 
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Pastor Jonas Villalobo's worship team began the service and the presence 
of God descended upon us. Pastor Francisco Rodriguez imparted the word 
which was followed by a time in which our guests, both Mexican pastors, 
and the visitors from the States prayed and shared words of 
encouragement. What a day! 

IT'S TIME -- 

We feel that mobilizing believers to do "short" term mission outreach 
will kindle flames of evangelism in your church. If your church group 
has been thinking about ministering in Mexico this summer with us, it's 
time to plan your stay. Don't put it off another year. You can call us 
at our home now (PTL). The number is 011-52-376-30-7-66. It's time. 

PRAYER REOUESTS 

1. Please continue to pray that the building goes on here without injury 
or mishap. Pray that all the workmen remain safe and in good health and 
that no bad thing would pass through our gates. 

2. Pray for safety on the roads and safety at home for the family. 

3. Pray that God continues to loose the funds necessary to complete the 
construction and purchase the equipment. 

We are thankful to God for giving us people like you all that pray for us 
and support us in this ministry. 

In His Service, ***NEW ADDRESS*** TELEPHONE: 
LEE & CAROL SHORT 011-52-376-30-7-66 
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Dedication Service: Lifting "I" beams by hand. Lee and his dad 
Pastor Jack and Mary inside the video studios. 
Cox (center). 


